

Security, Estates & Information Directorate 2 Marsham Street London SW1P 4DF

020 7035 4848 (switchboard)

www.gov.uk

Mr Matthew Salusbury

Via email: mattsal@gn.apc.org

6 August 2021

Dear Mr Salusbury,

UK General Data Protection Regulation (UK GDPR) (Our Reference SA3044)

I am writing in response to your email of 6 April 2021, which we have handled as a Subject Access Request under Article 15 of the UK General Data Protection Regulation (UK GDPR).

We have carried out a thorough search and we have established that the Home Office does not hold any personal data within the scope of your request. The information would have been destroyed in line with the Department's disposal and retention policies.

If you are dissatisfied with this response, you have a right of complaint to the Information Commissioner at the following address:-

The Office of the Information Commissioner
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF

You are also able to seek to enforce your rights under the Data Protection legislation through an order by a court under section 167 of the Data Protection Act 2018.

Yours sincerely

R Patel Information Rights Team

